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Thursday, September 07, 2000 

c 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting o 

en 
f"I"\Florida Public Service Commission -0 

254G Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Jimmy L. and Nanette L. Hogue 
1913 Blackrock Road North 
Yulee, Florida 32097-5009 

00/ ;t3y - u)S 
Director, 

This letter is in response to an application by United Water Florida, Inc. to the 
Florida Public Service Commission to extend their wator/sewer lines through our 
community. It will cost between $8,000.00-$15,000.00 per resident to tie into the service 
along with monthly water/sewer fees and the cost per linear foot of water/sewer pipe that 
is laid on our road frontage. It also may be made mandatory for each resident, once the 
lines are in to tie into the service. 

We are absolutely opposed to this and do not want these water/sewer lines to 
come through Blackrock Road North and we feel it is unfair to allow this to happen 
without our approval. I am retired and can not afford the cost or a1Iord to take out a loan 
to pay for my part of this project. Presently we have a well and a septic tank and we are 
satisfied with this and see no sOlmd reason to change over to other utilities and have to be 
made to bear this burden if this is approved by the Florida Pubic Service Commission. 

We do not want United Water Florida, Inc. to run water/sewer lines 
down BlacJ.uock Road North. 

Nanette L. Hogue 
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